Erika Creydt Charles Gibson [vacant position]

Dougal Thomas, President

Superintendent: Dr. Christopher Granger Board of Directors:

DATE:

JANUARY 21, 2022

FROM:

DR. CHRISTOPHER GRANGER

SUPERINTENDENT

PLEASE CONTACT:

TINA PADILLA

ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT Email: tpadilla@blainesd.org Phone: (360) 332-5881 x1711

TO:

NORTHERN LIGHT ALL POINT BULLETIN

BELLINGHAM HERALD

RE:

PUBLIC NOTICE FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

NOTICE OF CHANGE TO VIRTUAL ONLY AND NEW TIME

for

Blaine School Board's Regular Monthly Meeting

Monday, January 24, 2022 at 6:00 p.m.

The Blaine School District Board of Directors' regular monthly meeting on Monday, January 24, 2022, will begin at 6:00 p.m. instead of 7:00 p.m.

Due to circumstances relating to the COVID-19 pandemic emergency, this meeting will be conducted with remote participation only. There will be no in person participation. A link to the online meeting will be provided on the district's events calendar as well as on the meeting agenda in BoardDocs.

Individuals with disabilities who may need a modification to participate in this meeting should contact the Superintendent's Office as soon as possible in advance so that special arrangements can be made.

For more information, contact the Superintendent's Office at 360-332-5881.